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Comments: I have been riding snowmobiles in the Chugach National Forest ever since I was a little kid. This has

been a big part of my childhood and continues to be a big part of how me and my family spend my time

recreationally. The proposed land revisions would take away most of the areas that we ride snowmobiles and

atvs. If the land was closed to snowmobiles we would have to travel a long distance to be able to ride our sleds

and that is not an option for our family. We need this land available to us to be able to continue our long tradition

of enjoying Alaska's beautiful wilderness as a family. I know countless other families enjoy this land as much as

we do and would feel devastated if it got taken away from us. 

 


